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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Community Outreach Committee (COC)
Report for September 17, 2007
The Committee convened at 7:30 PM, at the Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith annex, 1235 C St. NE.

Attending COC members: (no quorum)

· Kenneth Wicks


· Sylvie Lee

· Elizabeth Nelson (chair)

Absent COC members:

· Barbara Anderson

· Maurice Cook
· Louis Barbash

· Rose Williams

Community members: 

· Annisteen Wicks
· George Ward
I. 
Feedback from September ANC meeting:

1. Recommendation to send thank-you letters approved.  Draft letters have been updated and submitted to committee chairs for review.
2. Economic Development & Zoning Committee changed meeting locations, ANC ads, flyer and website have been updated to reflect the change.
II. 
Discussion of Video/audio capture of ANC meetings
1. Ms. Nelson has been in contact with Victor Romero who is in the audio/visual department at the U.S. Census Bureau.  Mr. Romero will either be invited to the October meeting or a report of their conversations will be provided at that time.

2. Mr. Ward who videotapes events for his church attended the meeting.  He is expert in the recording process but does not yet have experience in making recordings available on the web.  He cautioned that it is unlikely that there would be a large enough audience to support the projected costs if audio-only is used but that large files containing both audio & video don't play well; they would have to be broken into "chapters", probably, 5-10 minutes or less.  Synchronizing sight and sound would still be an issue.  Editing and organizing the chapters would be time consuming and therefore expensive.  Both he and Ms. Lee suggested that it might be more feasible, and also attract a larger audience, if the videos were not of the ANC meetings themselves, but brief "public service spots" on topics of specific interest.  However, this is not what the commissioners have proposed.  Mr. Ward questioned why a recording is necessary, given that the minutes are available already on the website.  He suggested that, if the aim is to make recordings of ANC proceedings available to the public, perhaps copies of the recorder's tapes on CDs or DVDs might be made available to the public upon request.  He projects that the number of such requests would be small enough to be managed easily.
3. The COC is most grateful to Mr. Ward for providing his consulting services free of charge.

4. Ms. Lee will research the requirements of making files available on YouTube, GoogleVideo, etc.  She will present her findings at the October meeting.

The meeting adjourned 8:45 pm.

Next meeting is October 15, 2007.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Nelson
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